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PPRC News Brief 8th February 2016 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) on Monday 8th 

February 2016 commenced a two days annual review retreat at the 

Commissions headquarters, Tower Hill in Freetown. 

In her welcome address, the Acting Admin and Human Resource 

Manager Hawa Davies (Mrs.) says the review will be used as a platform 

for staff to re-examine the Commission’s weakness and redirect it work.  

Declaring the purpose of the meeting, the Acting Mediation and 

Programmes Manager Josephine P.M. Lebbie reminded staff of the 

Commissions’ role and said the two days meeting will look at 

programmes in the Commissions’ strategic plan taking into consideration 

the deliverables for 2016. 

In her statement, the Acting Registrar Zainab Umu Moseray (Mrs.) said 

the review is unique as it is  a major operational task in chatting the way 

forward with a view to meeting the organizational goals and earning the 

confidence of political parties and other stakeholders.   

Training of Political Parties Leadership on organizational efficiency 

formed the highpoint of discussions in day one. 

The retreat brought together staff from Bo, Kenema, Makeni, Kono and 

Freetown 

For more information contact: 078201770/078715283 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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